
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 21st March 2023 
 

 
 

Foundation Easter Bonnet Parade 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you are aware, Easter is nearly upon us. In recent years, it has become a 
tradition for the children in Foundation stage (Nursery and Reception) to 
present an Easter Bonnet parade. 
 
Our Easter Bonnet parade this year will be on Wednesday 29th March. We ask 
that the children make their bonnets at home with as much or as little help from 
an adult as they choose. They can be based on an Easter theme or something 
completely different. The design is up to you! 
 
The children will parade their bonnets for the whole school to see and enjoy 
and the best ones will receive a small prize. 
 
Please send your bonnets in on Wednesday 29th March as we do not have 
the facilities to store them any earlier. 
 
 
 
Thank you from The Foundation Stage Team       
 
 
 
 


